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Submission: The current City of Sydney council is managed by a group of people who know and understand the community that 
it serves. An amalgamation would destabilise the current direction of City of Sydney council. There is no evidence that an 
amalgamation would benefit the community, in fact the cost of the change alone should prevent any consideration of a change. 
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